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A bestselling classic, back and bigger than ever! Nearly a century ago, Gustavus Hindman Miller
published his groundbreaking masterwork, 10,000 Dreams Interpreted, the most compelling and
thorough study of all the symbols that appear in our dreamscape. Miller offered an enlightening
introduction to dream history and types, and organized his symbols into eminently logical
categories. Now, popular psychic and medium Linda Shields has updated this classic, featuring
revisions and additions to more than 2,000 of his original interpretations as well as 2,000 entirely
new entries. This brings the book up to speed with our modern life, including objects unknown in
Millers time, such as cell phones, computers, televisions, and more. An exciting, enriching, and
elegantly packaged revision thats a must-have for anyone who dreams! 

About the AuthorLinda Shields is a professional medium and psychic and the author of Angel
Inspirations for Serenity and Love. She lives in Howell, New Jersey.
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This is a sample. The number of pages displayed is limited. Pages 6 - 9 are not included in this
sample.       Pages 17 - 545 are not included in this sample.

Dreamer's Dictionary The Dream Interpretation Dictionary: Symbols, Signs, and Meanings The
Complete Dream Book: Discover What Your Dreams Reveal about You and Your Life (Book
Cover May Vary)

http://dl.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/18oYWaTP/e/GERQ/KqPw/BZDPy/12-000-Dreams-Interpreted-A-New-Edition-for-the-21st-Century


Dana Marie, “Why Not Me. I purchased this book for my daughter. She LOVES it. I wish I had
purchased one for me. She calls and goes through this book with me all the time. I have seen it
when I am visiting and it is well worn, well read, and dog eared. She is enamored with it. The
information it convey is easily readable and understandable. I would recommend this book. It
would be a 10 out of a 10.”

Pam Starkey, “Fast replacement. First got empty package called got it replaced next day. And to
my surprise I received 2I will be sending second book back”

Treasure T, “Amazing!. After purchasing the original I had to have this one and I am pleased with
the clear and accurate interpretation of the book.”

Ebook Library Reader, “Purchased for my mother.. My mother enjoy reading this book.”

Ebook Library Reader, “Useful. My friends and I love this. It's useful.”

mila m, “Great book!!. This book was a great gift for my mom on mothers day. She had the
outdated version, but she lost it and cannot find it, so when I saw this, I knew I had to get it for
her! She was in total shock and happiness. Great book overall :)”

Anastasia, “Over all. Over all I just got it today and I spent about two hours skimming over it and
reading certain meanings or looking for stuff I see in my dreams and I think so far it will be
beneficial, the only thing I haven't found so far is reoccurring dreams about past people.”

Mary Bygrave, “Excellent value for money.. I bought this chunky paperback book because years
ago ( before you could buy things online) my sister had a chunky book of dream interpretations. I
love looking up predictions and am a big fan of strange phenomena. Everything is in this book
you can think of. I even started writing down and sketching when I wake up in the morning.
Because the dream book is chunky it’s very good value for what I paid for it. Ian Bygrave”

Ann Bird, “oh wow!. Bought this book as a present and wow it's gorgeous! As soon as it arrived, I
wanted to buy it for myself! It has a brief description of everything you could come across in your
dream, each one is ordered alphabetically. She loved it! Really recommend this book!”

Simone Robson, “Very vauge. It’s a good book for novelty but doesn’t give long answers”

The book by Linda Shields has a rating of  5 out of 4.5. 2,357 people have provided feedback.
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